
 

NOTICE 
 

from the 

Department of Buildings 

  
  
DATE:                    01.27.21 
          
Re:                          41-61 Covert Avenue – Fire Restoration Update 04 
                                
43 – 61 Covert Avenue 
  
The asbestos abatement is now complete.   There is approximately 2 weeks’ worth of general clean up 
remaining.  The architect has performed some preliminary site investigations but must return once the full 
cleanup is complete before they can finalize the repair/rebuild plans. 
  
41 Covert Avenue 
  
All asbestos testing has come back negative.  The loss is still under review by the owner’s insurance company 
therefore cleanup cannot commence until it is resolved. 
  
Further updates will be shared once they have been confirmed. 
  
Please feel free to contact the Building Department with any questions or concerns from 8:30am – 4:30pm 
Monday to Friday at 516.326.6319 or FPBuildings@fpvillage.org. 
 

Regards, 

 

Renee Marcus, AIA 
Superintendent of Buildings 

mailto:FPBuildings@fpvillage.org


 


